
NoA.25017/1/2020-GAD 
GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 

GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Dated Aizawl, the 5th January, 2022 

The Government of Mizoram has allowed the Mizoram Police 

Subordinate Officers' Association (MPSOA) to hold its General Assembly on 14th 

January, 2022. 

In this connection, all the bonafide members of the said Association 

are allowed to avail Special Casual Leave after obtaining prior approval of their respective

Controlling Officers concerned to enable them to attend the General Assembly as 

applicable under Appendix - Ill (D) of CCS (Leave) Rules, 1972. 

1. For members stationed at Aizawl 14.01.2022

(1 day) 

2. For members stationed outside Aizawl 13 &14.01.2022

(2 days) 

S.O.P/CAB on Covid 19 should be strictly adhered to. 

Sd/-ST. LALVENSANGI 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram 

General Administration Department
Dated Aizawl, the 5th January, 2022 Mermo No. A.25017/1/2020-GAD 

Copy to 

1. P.P.S. to Chief Minister, Govt. of Mizoram. 
2. P.P.S to Chief Secretary, Govt. of Mizoram. 
3. Secretary, Home Department.
4. Asst. Inspector General of Police (Hqrs). 
5. Under Secretary,Home Department, Mizoram: Aizawl. 
6. The General Secretary, Mizoram Police Subordinate Officers' Association 

AMPSOA). 
. Website Manager, GAD. 
8. Guard File. 

Under Secretary te thé Govt. of Mizoram 

General Administration Department
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